
 

             

 

This is notified for all concern that the college Identity Card for B.A./B.Sc/B.Com. 1st year 

students of 2016-17 will be distributed on and from 12.08.2016. All the 1st year students are 

directed to collect the Identity Card from office at earliest. Again all the students 

(B.A./B.Sc/B.Com.-1st, 2nd & 3rd Years) of this college are hereby directed to come at College 

with their college Identity Card positively for any communication/purpose.  

 

        
Teacher-in-Charge 

Saldiha College        

       

10.08.2016 


